
 

January 19, 2024 

Dear Sponsor: 
The Evergreen Park Girls Softball League is currently seeking your support by participating as a 
sponsor for the 2024 softball season. Because of your support, over 300 girl’s ages 4 thru 14 participate 
in our softball program. 
 
The sponsorships help the league in many ways. Most importantly it keeps our registration fees low for 
our families. This allows our young athletes to continue to play softball without too heavy of a burden 
on their parents. All of our revenue is expended on the girls, and helps provide safety and other sports 
equipment for our players, updated equipment in our concession stand, and maintenance and upgrades 
for our fields. Your contribution will help us reach these annual needs and goals. 
 
Without sponsors like you, it would be impossible for us to run the softball program. 
 
All sponsors will have logos and a link posted to our website, we will “like and share” on social media. 
 

o $300 sponsorship level = Your company logo will be printed on the back of the jerseys of all 
the players and a personalized plaque on it for your business. 
 

o $500 sponsorship level = Your company logo printed on a banner that will be hung on the 
Yukich field outfield fence. 
 

o $650 sponsorship level = Your company logo on the backs of all the jerseys and a fence 

banner. $150 savings!!!! 
 

Finally, your sponsorship to the Evergreen Park Girls Softball League is tax deductible as a 501C3 not 
for profit organization. 
 
Checks payable to:       Please send checks to: 
EPGSL         Julie Chapman 
Send artwork/logos to sponsorship@epgirlssoftball.com   10021 S. Clifton Park 
501c3 letter will be provided upon receipt of check.   Evergreen Park, IL 60805  
          
Thank you again for your continued support and please feel free to contact us with any questions. 
 
Jaimie Kunce,  
EPGSL Sponsorship Coordinator 


